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This bill will amend the County Code by changing the name of the Minority Development Division in the Office of 
Central Services to the Supplier Development and Diversity Division.  The name change will inform the public that 
this office provides services to and advocates the interest of local, small and socially and economically disadvantage 
businesses.  Also, the inclusion of the word “Development” in the title reaffirms the Divisions commitment to the 
development aspect of its mission.

The Office of Law has reviewed this bill and finds it to be in proper legislative form with no legal impediments to its 
enactment.

The enactment of CB-68-2012 will have minimal adverse fiscal impact on the County due to the cost of office 
supplies and advertising.
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BACKGROUND INFORMATION/FISCAL IMPACT:
(Includes reason for proposal, as well as any unique statutory requirements)
The proposed legislation would change the name of the Minority Business Development Division of the Office of 
Central Services to the Supplier Development and Diversity Division.  This name change is in the County’s best 
interest as it informs the public that this office provides services to and advocates the interests of local, small and 
socially and economically disadvantaged businesses and not solely to businesses that are currently or were previously 
of a business or ethnic minority.  Additionally, the inclusion of the word “Development” in the name reaffirms the 
Division’s commitment to the development aspect of its mission. 
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